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I strongly oppose taking away mail in voting and only having in person voting. This 

would hurt working families, seniors, rural communities, and people with disabilities 

who rely on mail voting. I LOVE voting by mail and I’ll never understand why people 

would want to make it more challenging. Voting is a right and mail in ballots makes it 

possible for everyone. I often travel for work and knowing that I can mail in my ballot, 

make my vote count and not have to be in town on that day is such a relief.  

 

Please do what's right for all Oregonians and oppose these changes.  


